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Issue 1 - Term 1 – Week 2  


From the Principal
Presentation Day

I was so proud of our students on Wednesday! They were fabulous and the items were very enlightening of what happens in the classrooms every day of the year. Thank you to those who were able to join us for the morning tea and Presentation assembly. Your support made the event even more special. A big thank you to the Havenlee staff who put in all the effort behind the scenes to make the event such a success and also a big “Thank You” to Kaye Dalmain who helped us with the morning tea.

Year 12 Graduation

What a beautiful evening. The students looked stunning in their formal clothes and the Golf Club was decorated brilliantly with the 80s theme- even down to the “pac man” cakes! A big thank you to Melissa, Nicola, and Vanessa who did a lot of the organising behind the scenes (with the decorations, music, power points, cakes etc.). It was a wonderful event to say “Good Bye” to Clayton, Josh, Ashlynn and Shae-Lynn.
School communication 2017

In 2017 School Newsletters and letters home regarding information and forms, will be sent home electronically. Please see attached the form to give us the most up to date email address for future correspondence. If you have any concerns with this, please don’t hesitate to contact me on Ph.: 4421 3777.

As 2016 comes to a close, I would like to thank you all for your support and care over the year. 

School finishes for students on Monday 19 December. 

I hope you all have a safe and relaxing Christmas holidays!

I look forward to 2017 – Students start on Monday 30 January.

 Katrina Eyland

 School Principal
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Up and Coming Events
Term 4 Week 10
12 – 16 December
Canteen Closed

13 December
Hydro

15 December
Hydro 


Term 4 Week 11
19 December
Students last day
20 December
Staff Development Day

Term 4

25 December
CHRISTMAS DAY

2017

Term 1 Week 2

30 January
Students return to school

RAP Awards

(Really Awesome Person)
Congratulations to the following students who received RAP awards.

1P
Kiani, Noah, Zahra, Jordan, Daniel S, Xavier
2P
Daniel C, Liam
4M
Charlee, Zeke, Tim M, Faith
5M
Emily, Dayna, Ben, Tobias, Eamon, Leilani
6S
Lily, Ashlyn, Shantelle
7S
Hayden
8S
Tim B, Joshua D, Declan, Clayton, Joshua L, Shae-Lynn
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Canteen News

The canteen will be closed on the following dates

Mon 12th – Fri 16th December
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Disclaimer: Havenlee School advertises in this column as a service to parents. Havenlee School does not endorse, sponsor or accept responsibility for the management or organisation of the advertised events or services.[image: image4.png]
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